ANNUAL MEETING MARCH 31, 1992

The annual meeting of the electors of Birch Run Township
was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Donald White.

Clerk Marcia Strong was present.
Approximately 160 persons were in the audience.

Minutes of the March 19, 1991 and October 28, 1991 meetings of
the electors were approved by motion of Harold Boyse,supported by
Ed Magnus. Motion carried.

Motion by Terry Carlton, supported by Delores Kalmbach that the
clerk's salary remain unchanged for the remainder of the term.
Motion carried. (86-70).

Motion by Terry Carlton that clerk's salary he set at $7,600
effective 11-20-92, the new term of office. Motion supported by
Ivan Powell. Motion carried. (80-76).

Motion by Delores Kalmbach, supported by Russell Lynn to have

treasurer's salary remain unchanged until the November election-
Motion carried. (79-74).

Motion by Delores Kalmbach, supported by Jerry Garfield to set
the treasurer's salary at $7,000 starting Nov. 20, 1992.
Motion carried. (80-76).

Motion by Marcia Strong, supported by James Totten to adjourn at
8:45 p.m. Motilon carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk



